Nick Allen

From: Krissie Dickman <Krissie.Dickman@dsr.wa.gov.au>
Sent: Wednesday, 28 June 2017 1:19 PM

To: Nick Allen

Subject: FW: CDO position Kununurra

Hi Nick,

Can we discuss the following conditions please?

From: Mitchell Hardy

Sent: Wednesday, 28 June 2017 12:43 PM
To: Krissie Dickman

Cc: Kendra Koranis

Subject: CDO position Kununurra

Krissie

In order to proceed with the CDO position for Kununurra the Shire of Wyndham East Kimberly will need to submit a
formal letter expressing an interest to secure the position and also addressing the guidelines below which inciudes a
25 % contribution towards the position . Given every LG in the program has to adhere to these guidelines the SWEK
will also be required to do so in order to secure the position.

FUNDING CONTRIBUTION AND ONGOING COMMITMENT
A key component of the CDO Scheme is the partnership between DSR and the LG. Therefore, a mandatory cash
contribution is required from LG(s):
* For a collective population equal to or greater than 25,000 a cash contribution of 50% of the DSR funding
amount is required (i.e. DSR - $50,000, LG’s - $25,000)
e For a collective population less than 25,000 a cash contribution of 25% of the DSR funding amount is
required (i.e. DSR - $20,000, LG - $5,000)
¢ Inaddition, in-kind contributions will be recognised up to the value of 55,000

CDOs funded through the Scheme are also required to attend predetermined professional development forums as
identified by DSR. In the past this has equated to 4-5 days a year.

Funding through the Scheme is provided through an annual grant including a key result schedule with annual targets
and achievements based on a CDO Operational Plan.

Regards

Mitch Hardy

Manager Regional Services

Phone: wk 9492 9632, mb 0400 224 354
Mitchell.hardy@dsr.wa.gov.au
www.dsr.wa.gov.au

246 Vincent Street, Leederville 6007

PO Box 329 Leederville WA 6903
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On 1 July 2017, the Department of Sport and Recreation will amalgamate with the Departments of
Culture and Arts and Racing, Gaming and Liguor to establish the Department of Local
Government, Sport and Cultural Industries. In addition, the local government and office of
multicultural interests functions of the Department of Local Government and Communities will
transfer to the new department. The Department of Aboriginal Affairs’ Aboriginal History Research
Unit will also join the new the Department. During the transition phase, you can continue to access
our services and information through the website — www.dsr.wa.gov.au

The Department of Sport and Recreation Legal Notice. This email and any attachments are confidential and
are intended solely for the recipient named above. You should not read, copy, use or disclose their contents
without authorisation. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact us immediately by return email
and then delete both messages. This email and its attachments may contain copyright material. We do not
accept liability for any loss or damage caused by negligence or other means, in connection with any
computer virus, delay, interruption, unauthorised access or unauthorised amendment.

This notice should not be removed.



